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K-2 made some dinosaur shields using lots of 

different craft items.  Some happy attendance draw 

winners and 3-6 students made yummy crepes with 

Miss Crowe’s help. 

What’s on Term 3 

Thur 22 Sep PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Fri 23 Sep School assembly 2.15 pm 

   Last day Term 3 

 

Term 4  

Mon 10 Oct for both staff  and students 

 

Mon 21 Nov Intensive swimming lessons 

   Whole school for 5 days 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

A big thank you to our P&C helpers for taking time to run the recent Father’s Day stall 

and lunch day.  We hope everyone enjoyed their pies and sausage rolls. 

It was great to see some of our parents and carers drop in for the parent teacher 

meetings last week.  If you couldn’t make it but would like to come at another time, 

please book in an appointment before the end of term. 

On Mondays we now have an occupational therapist, Bec Middeldorp, working with 

identified students.  We have been hoping to fund this program for some time which 

will help handwriting, fine and gross motor skills as well as social skills. 

Enrolment forms are available for any children turning 5 on or before 31 July 2023.  

We will be running a transition to school program in Term 4 and parents will need to 

supply enrolment form before the program starts. 

Our last assembly for Term 3 will be held on Friday, 23 September 2022 starting at 

2.15 pm.  We hope to see lots of parents and carers.  Please sign in at the front office. 

Thursday, 22 September has been declared a Public Holiday so there will be no school 

that day.  We hope to see all our students for the last day of term on Friday. 

News 

We are very proud of our small schools relay team (Dixee, Natkita, Emalina, Edward (R) and Tyler) 

for trying their hardest at the recent North Coast athletics carnival.  Unfortunately they did not qualify 

for the next level.  Congratulations to Mr Duncan who received an award at the recent Macleay 

Public Schools Staff Awards. 

Students in 3-6 are studying Dreamtime stories in class.  

If anyone in the local community would like to come over and share a story, 

please let us know.  We’d love to hear them! 


